

The ROAR

The Mission of Lindsay Lane Christian Academy is to assist families in being good stewards of their children using resources provided by God to develop them into disciples of Jesus Christ who worship, grow, and serve Him their entire lives.



December lunch orders close Nov.18th @ 9am.

Pop Up Shop
Spirit Wear
Available at Thursday's Basketball Game
Choose from two LL designs!

Additional spirit wear available at
www.LLCAboosterclub.com

LLCA Pop Up Cash and Carry Spirit wear store coming soon!! Watch LLCA Athletic Booster Club Facebook page for details!! We are so excited that all of you are part of Lindsay Lane Christian Academy! *The ROAR* Newsletter is emailed out on Mondays to our LLCA families. We hope it helps you stay informed and connected.

Important Dates

Nov. 14th: 2nd Quarter Progress Report

Nov. 15th: K3-K5 Fieldtrip (Field trip rescheduled for Spring).

Nov. 22nd: Early Dismissal

Nov. 23rd-25th: Thanksgiving Break

Our LLCA ladies prayer group
would love for you to join them
every Monday morning at
8:30am to pray for our school.
They meet every Monday
morning at 8:30am at the Main
Campus.

Our LLCA Discipleship Director is
Zak Meredith. School families can
email your prayer requests or
needs to him at
Ilca.zak@lindsaylane.org

f

@LLCA.AthleticBoosterClub



@LindsayLaneChristianAcademy



@llca.lions



Join Emergency Text Notifications

Only join the oldest child enrolled to cover your whole family.

Text to 81010

LLCA Pre-K @lionk34

LLCA Cub @lioncub09

LLCA Mane @lionmane09

LLCA IS @lion56

LLCA MS @lion78

LLCA 9th/10th Grade

@lion910

LLCA 11th/12th Grade

@lion1112

LLCA Ladies' Prayer Group

the LLCA ladies prayer group meets every Monday morning at 8:30AM at Lindsay Lane Christian Academy (meet at the Main Campus).

Please contact Christy
Jones for more
information.

Christy4indy@gmail.com

Text/Call (256) 652-0445

Den Campus Coat Drive!

Nov. 14-18

<u>Drop off clean, gently-used</u> <u>coats in the Den lobby</u>

Gift Card Information

It's that time of the year to purchase gift cards. Gift cards are a great choice for college and high school kids, mom's and dad's, friends, co-workers, employee's and neighbors. Don't forget your teachers!

<u>First order deadline has been</u> extended to Wednesday.

<u>Please see attachments for</u> ordering information.

Youth Sports News

Basketball season is in full swing

Playing at Johnson:

6u team 1 @10:00

6u team 2 @ 11:00

8u team 1 @ 2:00

8u girls @ 3:00

Playing at Creekside old gym:

8u team 2 @ 11:00

Playing at Blue Springs:

12u Boys @12:00

Playing at Ardmore Middle school gym:

12u girls @ 1:00

Swim Schedule

Nov. 18-19th: Swim Sectionals @ Huntsville Aquatic Center

Bowling

Nov. 14th: LLCA vs Clements, @ Lauderdale Lanes 4:00 Boys Only Nov. 15th: LLCA vs Fairview, Priceville, and West Point @ Cullman Bowling Center Times TBD

Basketball Middle School

Nov. 15th: LLCA vs West Limestone (Home) MS Girls 5:00 MS Boys 6:00

Basketball Junior Varsity/Varsity

Nov. 15th: LLCA @ Tharptown (Away)

JVB 4:30, VG 6:00 VB, 7:30

Nov.17 th: LLCA vs Woodville (Home)

JVB 5:00, VG 6:15, VB 7:30

Nov. 18th: LLCA @ Falkville (Away) JVB

4:30, VG 6:00, VB 7:30



Fall Spirit Wear Store will open today with new designs! Items will arrive and will be sent home before Christmas break! These are also great gifts! A pickup can also be requested.

Store closes midnight November 22nd.

www.llcaboosterclub.com/spirit-wear

Golf Interest Meeting

Nov. 16th, Den Campus 3:00 7th-12th grade boys and girls Rm. 202

From the Desk of Mr. Murr:

Ever notice how quickly people move from Halloween to Christmas? Neighborhoods are replacing skeletons and spiders with snowmen and reindeer. The practice of "thanksgiving" brings the peace that eludes children and parents alike. Philippians 4 reminds us to "not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests to God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus." Here, God gives us a simple plan for our families to replace anxiety with peace. Encourage your students to be thankful!